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Airways pricing decision for the period 1 July 2023 – 30 June 2024 
 

Overview  

Airways completed its revenue forecast for the period 1 July 2023 – 30 June 2024 in accordance with 
our Pricing Framework and shared this with customers on 28 April 2023. Our forecast revenue for 
the period is within 2% of the target revenue set as part of the three-yearly pricing consultation; 
therefore Airways proposed no changes to published prices for the period 1 July 2023 – 30 June 
2024. Airways invited customers to provide any additional information about their schedules by 14 
May 2023.  

Submissions 

Airways received no feedback from its customers for the FY24 pricing consultation.  

Decision 

As our forecast revenue for the period is within the 2% threshold and in line with our risk-sharing 
mechanism, Airways confirms there are no changes to our published prices for the period, which 
were set in June 2022.  

On 1 July 2023, our prices will move as scheduled to our published prices for the period 1 July 2023 
– 30 June 2024. 

These prices are included in our Standard Terms and Conditions and pricing calculator, which is on our 
website along with the consultation and decision documents. 
 

https://www.airways.co.nz/assets/Uploads/Airways-Pricing-Framework-Effective-1-July-2022.pdf
https://www.airways.co.nz/about/performance-and-pricing/air-navigation-services-pricing-and-terms/
https://www.airways.co.nz/about/performance-and-pricing/air-navigation-services-pricing-and-terms/new-completed-public-consultation-hub/
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